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Summary of request 

The Authority was asked for information about the costs to the public sector of translation from 

foreign languages to English, broken down between hospitals and other bodies. 

HFEA response 

The HFEA is the regulator for fertility services in the UK and as such does not record information on 

costs of all of the public sector. It is also not part of the HFEA’s role as regulator to control or record 

UK licensed centres’ expenditure on translation. As such the information you have requested is not 

held by this Department.  

 


